
   

Assembly Theme: Our Golden Rules 

   
 

  

Weekly Newsletter 12 (29th November 2024)  
 

Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School 
Pot House Lane, Stocksbridge, Sheffield, S36 1EJ. Tel:   0114 2883109  

E-mail: enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/  

Newsletter: newsletter@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Noticeboard: www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/noticeboard/ 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/stocksbridgeni 

What’s happening in school this week? 

• Be Bright, Be Seen Day – again because of the snow! 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 2 on Monday morning and class 1 in 

the afternoon. 

• Street dance/cheer leading club on Monday 3:00 – 4:00pm . 

• Tuesday is Shoesday. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching in the Orchard on Tuesday morning and 

class 3 in the afternoon. 

• Mrs Townsend is available to show parents around school on 

Tuesday morning between 11:00 – 12:00. 

• Multisports club on Tuesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Car free Wednesday – meet at the top of Cedar Road, the Leisure 

Centre of the junction of Shay Road and Glebelands and 8.00am for 

a colour hunt as we walk in.  

• Mrs Taylor is teaching Nursery on Wednesday. 

• Football club on Wednesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Wheel to school on Thursday.  

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 8 on Thursday morning and class 7 in 

the afternoon. 

• Our Y2 children have drumming on Thursday afternoon. 

• Gymnastics club on Thursday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Nursery Parents evening on Thursday 5th December 3:30 – 

6:30pm. 

• Active Travel Breakfast from 8.00am.  Come to the office.  

• Our Reception, Y1 and Y2 children are off to Ice Sheffield on Friday 

6th December.  We’ll leave at around 10.30am and be back by the 

end of the school day. We’ll have our lunch there. It should get us all 

in the festive spirit!  There is no charge for this visit.   

• Arts & crafts club AND Ball skills club on Friday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

         

Attendance 

Our target is 96%.  This week’s 
attendance is 94.4% 

Class 1: 94% 

Class 2:  89% 

Class 3: 97% 

The Orchard: 73% 

Class 5: 98% 

Class 7: 100% 

Class 8: 95% 

 
Well done Class 7! 

 

 

 

 

 

Punctuality 

Our doors open at 8.20am 

and learning starts at 

8.30am.  Our Phonics 

teaching begins at 9.00am 

each day.   Here’s the 

number of children late this 

week.  

Monday: 11 

Tuesday: 9 

Wednesday13:  

Thursday: 12 

Friday: 11 

Total: 56 
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Looking ahead to the w.b. 9th December 2024. 

• The assembly theme will be ‘Christmas’. 

• Mrs Bailey will be teaching class 2 on Monday morning and class 1 in the afternoon. 

• Street dance/cheerleading club on Monday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Class 7 & 8’s Nativity on Tuesday 10th December 9:00 – 10:00am. Two adults per child only. Bring 

your tickets.  No younger siblings in attendance please. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 3 on Tuesday afternoon. 

• Christmas Fair on Tuesday 10th December in the hall 3:15 – 4:15pm. 

• NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB ON TUESDAY. 

• Mrs Taylor is teaching in Nursery on Wednesday. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 8 on Wednesday morning and Miss Kane will be teaching in the afternoon. 

• Mrs Townsend will be teaching music to class 3 & 5 on Wednesday afternoon. 

• NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB ON WEDNESDAY. 

• Nursery Nativity on Wednesday 11th December 4:00 – 4:45pm. 

• Class 3 & 5’s Nativity on Thursday 12th December 9:00 – 10:00am. Two adults per child.  Bring your 

tickets.  No young siblings in attendance please. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching in the Orchard on Thursday morning and class 7 in the afternoon. 

• Our Y2 children have drumming on Thursday afternoon. 

• Gymnastics club on Thursday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Arts & crafts club & ball skills club on Friday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

 

 

After school clubs  

Mondays – Street Dance/Cheerleading Club – 3:00 – 4:00pm – FULL  

Tuesdays - Multisports Club – 3.00-4.00pm - FULL 

Wednesdays – Football Club – 3.00-4.00pm – FULL  

Thursdays – Gymnastics – 3.00-4.00pm – FULL  

Fridays – Arts & crafts club 3:00 – 4:00pm – FULL AND Ball skills – 3.00-4.00pm SPACES AVAILABLE 

All our clubs are on a first come first served basis. If any clubs are unavailable, please contact the school office 
and your child can be added to a reserves list. 

Today we said ‘Happy retirement’ to Sharon who has been cooking the children’s meals for the last 

21 years!  We thank her for the thousands of meals she has helped prep, cook and serve.  She’s done 

an absolutely fabulous job and deserves a very long and happy retirement.  Thanks Sharon. 
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  Snacks 

Please can we remind parents that if they are giving their child grapes for their snack at school, that they 

need to be sliced in half, length ways. Thank you. 

School Menu Autumn/Winter 2024 (All school including Nursery) 

Week 1 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main course Tomato, 
baked bean & 
spiral pasta 
bake 

Pork sausage 
roll with skin on 
baked potato 
wedges 

Roast chicken 
with stuffing and 
roast potatoes 

Beef pasta 
bolognese & garlic 
bread 

Fish fingers & 
chips  

Vegetarian 
main 
course 

Cheese & 
tomato pizza 
with tomato 
rice salad 

Cheese flan with 
skin on baked 
potato wedges 

Quorn grill with 
gravy, stuffing 
and roast 
potatoes 

Plant-based pasta 
Bolognese with 
garlic bread 

Crispy vegetable 
fingers & chips 

Jacket 
potato and 
filling 

Jacket potato 
with cheese 
or baked 
beans  

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato with 
cheese, baked 
beans or tuna 
mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Sandwich 
option 

Ham  Ham  Ham Ham Ham 

Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo 

Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese 

Vegetables Broccoli, 
cauliflower, 
carrots & 
sweetcorn 

Peas, baked 
beans 

Broccoli, 
cauliflower & 
carrots 

Broccoli, carrots, 
cauliflower & 
sweetcorn 

Baked beans, 
garden peas 

Dessert Chocolate 
mousse and 
orange 
smiles 

Homemade jam 
buns & custard 

Chocolate 
brownie 

Fruity strawberry 
jelly & mandarin 
segments 

Vanilla & 
cherry cookie 
& custard 

Yoghurt and fruit are also available each day as an alternative to dessert along with a selection of 

breads, salads and fresh drinking water. 
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Supporting Maths at Home 

Roll two dice and add the numbers together. Do they instantly recognise the pattern on the dice and can say 
the number? If appropriate encourage the children to start with the highest number. Extend to three dice, four 
dice to make more challenging.  If your child can’t instantly recognise the pattern, spend time doing this with 
one dice. If your child is a maths whizz, use dice with numbers instead of spots.  Can they add the numbers 
together – again encourage them to start with the highest number.  Can they hold this number in their head 
and count on? 

   

Phonics, Keyword and Reading at home. 

The children will begin their daily phonics lessons in class next week.  We use Monster Phonics.  Information 

about the scheme can be found on our website. Each week we’ll let you know what sounds (phonemes) the 

children will be learning and which keywords (sometimes called Common Exception Words or High 

Frequency Words) they need to have learnt to read and in Year One and Two to spell by the end of the week.  

It’s really important that the children practise at home so that they keep up.  

Mrs Kaine has updated the system so that you can access the right books for your child.  

Week 10 Reception Year One Year Two 

Sounds/Phonemes Long oo Oe 
Suffixes er/est  

w-ar  
s 

Keywords then them that this said   more horse gone line 
would school soon food 

room    

water parents beautiful    

eBooks to share  
for those children on track.  
Teachers have assigned 

books for children who may 
be catching up. 

Zip at the zoo The monster heroes Miss Oh No and the 
magic wardrobe 

Television 
Treasure Island 
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Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 10th December 

Thank you to everyone who has donated items towards our Christmas Fair. We are still in need of a few 

items. If anyone has any going spare or unwanted at home, we would really appreciate lots of bottles. Bottles 

of water, bottles of shampoo, bottles of body wash/body lotion etc.  

The stalls we are hoping to run, to give you some ideas are: 

Homemade stall of bakes and other goodies, a cup tombola, a bottle raffle, soft toy tombola, face painting, 

festive tattoos, a decoration stall and a colour hamper raffle.  We’re hoping for some festive music from our 

school choir.  The man in red may make a visit and there’ll be refreshments too.     

Also, if anyone still has their Costa coffee cups that were sent home, please could these be sent back to 

school at the earliest convenience. These will be part of one of the stalls. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Study Bugs 

If you haven’t already, please get the free Studybugs app, or register on the Studybugs website, and use it to 

tell us whenever your child’s ill and unable to attend school. 

Get the app or register now (https://studybugs.com/about/parents) 

Thank you, 

Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School 

Top 3 reasons to use Studybugs 

1. It helps us know sooner if your child is unaccounted for. 

2. It’s quick and easy to register and use and automatically reminds you to keep us posted. 

3. You’ll be helping the NHS and other public health organisations improve children’s health. 

(https://studybugs.com/about/schools) 
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Who has mastered a reading colour band this 
week? 

(These books are to designed to practice a range 
of reading skills and develop a love of books and 

reading.) 

Who has learnt all their keywords this week? 
(Knowing keywords, high frequency words and/or 
common exception words means your child will be 

able to read more fluently and be less reliant on 
sounding out). 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

  
 
 

  

Junior Gould-Clegg                   Shanelle Kiffin 
Caleb Black                               Tilly Hall 
Charlotte Cawthorne                 Scarlett Brown 
Erin Tazzyman                          Tilly Anderson 
Riley Fleetwood                         Noah Greaves 

Skyla Taff, Sofia Rattigan, Erin Tazzyman, Bella 
Murphy 

RECEPTION 2025/26 – information from the Local Authority. 

Letters will be going out to relevant parents on or around 6th September, advising them about the need to 

apply for a school place in the 2025/26 Reception year group. These are parents of children born between 

the 1st September 2020 and the 31st August 2021. Parents are advised to make their applications online at: 

www.sheffield.gov.uk/schools-childcare 

Parents also have the option to apply using a paper application form. I have attached a copy of this 

application form in case it’s helpful for you to print this out and give it to parents. There is also a Guidance 

Sheet attached to help parents with completing their application. 

Posters 

A copy of the Time for School poster has been sent out with this week’s letters.  

 Important Dates (for your information): 

• Applications invited from: 6th September 2024 
• On-line site closes: 6th December 2024 (noon) 
• Closing date: 15th January 2025 
• Offer date: 16th April 2025 
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I am coming to town... to Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School's 

Christmas Fayre on Tuesday 10th December. 

I would love to meet children who attend this school and their 

younger siblings, so please pop in to the School Office to sign 

your little ones up for an appointment time.  Visits to Santa cost 

£5.  Please can that be paid when you sign up either in cash or 

via ParentPay. 

I can't wait to see you all and hear what is on your lists. 

Father Christmas 

EXCITING NEWS!!!! 
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The children’s out of school achievements this week. Keep them coming.  What they do and learn 

out of school is as important as what they do here.  

  

Mrs Townsend’s Pupils of the Week 

Parker Burt Parker is a terrific young man.  He is kind, helpful and reliable.  He is a wonderful friend to 

others and a role model for how to behave in school.  He is zooming in his learning.  He must be reading 

lots at home because he is whizzing through the key words and moving on with his colour books.  What a 

little star! 

Nursery News  

We have been as busy as Cinderella this week - decorating coaches, comparing shoes sizes, getting her 

ready for the ball, pegging the washing and cleaning the tables and windows.  Our fingers and hands 

have had a super work out and we have done some great story telling too. 

Star of the Week 

Noa Worrall has the best sense of humour and the wickedest little laugh.  Not only is she sharing this 

with us as she is becoming more confident, but she is also showing us what a kind, thoughtful little girl 

she is.  Noa is sensible and always gives her best to all she does in her calm, unassuming little way. 

 

Here’s one of our lovely pupils 

making Yorkshire puddings with 

her grandma at the weekend 

whilst reciting her spellings! 
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  This week’s praise board  

• Thank you to all the grown-ups that helped on our trip to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park; we really 
appreciated your help. 

• Sofiya Rattigan has been impressing us with her key words this week. 

• We are so lucky to have Joshua Taylor in Class 1. He is such a kind friend and always tries his best. 

• Mia Brookfield and Chloe Tu have been amazing at spotting patterns in maths. 

• Harper Jarvis for trying hard with all her learning. 

• Erin Moore for keeping Class 2’s cloakroom tidy! 

• Charlotte Sawdon for great number bonds work in maths.  

• Elliot Mills for trying hard in maths, even when he found it a little challenging. He didn’t give up! 

• Evie Foster for telling the truth on Friday morning and helping Mrs T and Mrs Jennings sort out a little 
mix up.  She also reminded Mrs T, later that morning when they were chatting about it, that it was one of 
the Golden Rules - being honest.  ‘Gracias’, she said as she left the office, ‘and have a lovely day!’  
Made Mrs T smile. 

• Riley Fleetwood, thank you for helping keep our classroom tidy at the end of lessons. 

• Rosalie Roberts always works hard and is such a lovely friend to everyone in our class. 

• Skyler-Mai Jackson has been working really hard with her sounds when writing a sentence.  

• Remi Guy, wow 2 fantastic sentences about our trip to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park!    

• Ronnie Waters, thank you for using lovely manners when you needed help zipping your coat up. You 
also tried to help your friend fasten their coat up when it started raining. 

• Connor (Class 7) is trying so hard in phonics we are very proud of you.  

• Olive Reed has taken her time with everything this week. From a playdoh person to a detailed castle.  

• Tommy Levitt knew lots about the Royal Guards and why they stood outside Buckingham palace.  

• Ava Dawson could talk about King Charles and Queen Camilla. She knew where Buckingham Palace 
was;  she was a royal expert this week.  

• ‘Bibbity Bobbity Boo’ Hector Morgan cast some magical spells with his wand in Welly Wednesday. 

• Ezrah Stead is the digraph (two letters that make one sound) spotter. He has been finding lots of 
different ones in different words. 

• Freddy Jackson worked hard writing a sentence in phonics. He made sure he used finger spaces. Well 
done Freddy!  

• Hugo Cain- Allan was a true gentleman holding the door open for Miss. Kane and also offering to help 
her carry some things to the classroom. Thank you.  

• We are super impressed with Grayson Howcroft, Teddy Black and Rosie Davies in phonics this week. 
Keep working hard. 

• Excellent drawings of Cinderella’s castles this week by Charlie Milnes, Harry Brown, Ava McIntyre, 
Eadie Tazzyman and Amelia Menhennet. 

• Mrs Moore would like to say a big thank you to Leo Bailey for looking after 2 of the girls from class 5 at 
lunchtime on Tuesday and playing “Duck, Duck, Goose” with them. 

• Miss. Kane saw Guy Gilbert being really kind to his friend at lunch time when they couldn’t find a knife 
and fork. He went and fetched them a set. 

• Thank you, Jaxon Kimpton, for greeting us with a beautiful good morning and good afternoon. 

• Matilda Wharton-Lovett has been spotted helping others this week - opening a banana for a friend and 
lids from tricky lunch pots for others. 

• Ava-Marie Proud is absolute superstar at tidy up time - Nursery staff are so glad she is there! 

• Joey Moore asked some super questions and made fantastic observations when he was looking at the 
frost. 

• Teddy Bailey has been trying extra hard to learn and sing our Nativity songs. 

• Thank you to our choir who sang at the end of Fab Friday assembly this morning and brought tears to 
lots of eyes. It was beautiful! 
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